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Oregon needs to go back to in person day of voting. We have not had faith in the 

outcome of elections since they went to vote by mail. There is no way to make sure 

that the person on the ballot is in fact the one voting without visual verification at the 

time of. That is what elections are about. The voice of the person whose name is on 

the ballot. It may be inconvenient to vote in person but I will gladly take this over the 

lack of confidence in the outcome of voting results. In person voting with valid and 

current ID only. Mail in ballots should only be for our military that are stationed 

elsewhere and physically disabled. 


